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AMR/HCAI Symposium - ‘Sharing ideas and innovation on reducing antimicrobial resistance and gram negative infections’
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Call for abstracts
We are inviting abstracts for oral presentation at the Yorkshire and the Humber antimicrobial resistance (AMR) CPD event. This is an opportunity to showcase your work to tackle AMR, for example through work to reduce inappropriate prescribing or gram-negative infections. We are particularly interested in work that has evaluated well and has had an impact. Abstracts should be no more than 200 words and to be considered for the conference they must be received by 5pm on Wednesday 15th May 2019. You will be notified whether your abstract has been accepted in the week beginning 20th May 2019.  
There are limited presentation slots but all abstracts will be included in a conference pack to facilitate sharing more widely. They will also be included on the Yorkshire and Humber Public Health Network website (www.yhphnetwork.co.uk) 
	Name: 	
	

	Job Title:
	

	Organisation:
	

	Email: 	
	

	Tel:
	

	

	Abstract Title:

	

	Abstract: (200 words max)




	Please return completed abstracts to westyorksdutypro@phe.gov.uk : by 5pm, Friday 15th May 2019.
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